
Week beginning 12th March 

 

In English we have focused on non-fiction text, learning about a scientist 

named Mary Anning.  In small groups we worked together to find out more 

information about where and when she was born, her early life, what she 

discovered and why we remember her.  Next week we will be writing a non-

chronological report. 

 

The focus in Maths has been on learning that the equals 

sign means the same.  We looked at different number 

sentences, identifying the number sentences that were 

equal. 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to sharing all the science homework next Monday, and 

a week full of investigation, learning and fun!  Don’t forget you are welcome to 

join us on Tuesday 20th March between 2-3pm, where you can join us in taking 

part in many different science experiments. 


